
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

             North Haven Rotary Club        
                                                                                      

                                      Taste of New England 
at The North Haven Fairgrounds 

                                        Fundraiser for Community Service Charities 

                    

S und ay, September 22, 2024 

                                           
Dear Friend, 

 
On Sunday, September 22, 2024, the North Haven Rotary Club will present its 1st Annual Taste 

of New England at the North Haven Fairgrounds from 12:00 - 5:00 pm. 

 

This event is our largest fundraiser of the year and supports numerous charities, most of which 

are local, such as the Food Pantry; Senior Center; Career Corner in the Town Library; Scouting; 

Special Olympics; Boys & Girls Clubs; Dictionary Project for third graders; Best Buddies, and 

Rachel’s Challenge at the middle school;  Project Graduation, scholarships and awards at the 

high school and college level; and countless causes that support children (and families) who may 

suffer from serious illness, or may be in need of food and clothing. 

 

The afternoon includes the enjoyment of food and beverages from Food Trucks, Beer Garden 

and Wine Booth, the ability to observe cooking demonstrations, floral demonstrations and review 

the various goods and services that vendors display; Corn Hole Tournament and a kids Section 

with Bouncers. Music fills the air and dance to some outstanding vocalists and instrumental 

performances which are a highlight of the festivities. The ticket price is only $10.  

 

Donors to any of the activities listed above enjoy certain perks such as an ad in the program and 

recognition at the event, as well as press coverage. Corporate sponsorships are also available. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for making this commitment of support. Please contact us with any 

questions or concerns to Jill DeChello at wincmarket@aol.com. Please Email form to 

northhavenrotary@gmail.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Minotti, President 2024-25 

Rick Bassett and Marybeth Marino President-Elect  

North Haven Rotary Club 
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